
elizabeth brush
Mu Husband & I own the property at 321 N 3rd Ave where the dioxin level has been tested to be
over the acceptable limits. I have operated my business--Myrtle's Tea House--at this property since
2011. I have been anxiously awaiting word that this property would be cleaned up and I am
hoping this latest communication means that it will be!! I am looking to retire in the next few
years and either sell or lease the property, but with the dioxin issue--know I can't get top dollar in
selling & who would want to Lease? Wanted to have outdoor seating this summer on the patio &
also the grass to increase outdoor seating, but can't do THAT with dioxin- ethically- unless I
disclose this to patrons--not an option with covid-19 summer! Would LOVE to have cleaned up as
soon as possible--I have felt stressed and powerless with owning this commercial property since
finding out about the dioxin condition--so look forward to resolution--Thank you so much!! I have
HOPE.............


